
 

      ﷽ 
7th May 2024 

Assalamu Aleykum Parents and Corers,  

We are very proud of the effort being made by our Year 6 pupils as they prepare for 
their SATs, and we would like to thank you for supporting your child's learning. As 
you know, SATs week begins on Monday, May 13th; we have included a timetable 
below 

Children sit the following tests: Year 6 SATs 

Date Test 

Monday 13th May 2024 English - grammar, punctuation and 
spelling paper 1: questions 
English - grammar, punctuation and 

spelling paper 2: spelling 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 English - reading 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 Mathematics paper 1- Arithmetic 

Mathematics paper 2- reasoning 

Thursday 16th May 2024 Mathematics paper 3-reasoning 

You will note that there is no writing test. Teachers complete the assessment, which 
is based on children’s writing throughout the year. 

How you can help your child prepare for the test 

The best help is interest taken in learning 
and progress. 

  
● Practise the suggested spellings (given in class) regularly to secure the 

spelling rules. 

● Revise concepts daily 

● Don’t put children under too much pressure 

● Minimise screen time 

● Remind your children that writing can be practised and assessed across the 

curriculum not just in English lessons. 



Ensure children arrive for tests: 
● In good time 

● Having had breakfast 

● Having gone to bed at a reasonable time (9 o’clock at the latest) 

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss these arrangements, please speak 
to us at the drop-off or pick-up times  

Jazak Allah Kheiran for your support. 
Hodan Yussuf  
 


